
 

 

 
 

 
 
Update in relation to COVID-19 Coronavirus 
 
Briscoe Group Limited (NZX/ASX code: BGP) 
 
Briscoe Group is actively monitoring the COVID-19 (“coronavirus”) situation and taking steps daily to 
help protect our team and customers and to mitigate interruption to our business. 
  
Operationally, the health & wellbeing of our team and customers is of utmost priority. 
We continue to monitor team member health, taking precautions as necessary where symptoms are 
identified. We remind our team of good personal hygiene practices including good hand washing 
routines. Cleaning requirements have been reviewed and revised. 
 
All overseas travel has been suspended and we are limiting meetings with international partners 
where possible. 
 
We are working with our supply chain partners to mitigate potential adverse impact and are pleased 
with the response and progress made so far. 
  
We are also considering further scenarios that may arise and taking action accordingly. 
  
Our online shopping channels continue to provide the ability for customers to shop from the comfort 
of their home as an alternative to visiting one of our stores. 
 
 
 
 
Friday 13 March 2020 
 
Contact for enquiries: 
Rod Duke 
Group Managing Director 
Tel: +64 9 815 3737 
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